
 

11th December 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Re: Ticket for SCHOOL PRODUCTION - ‘Little Meramid Jr’.  

 
In February, Brentford School for Girls will be presenting ‘Little Mermaid Jr’. Rehearsals are now 

well underway and it is set to be a fantastic performance. The cast is incredibly talented and have 
been working very hard. 

 
We are staging two evening performances, with tickets priced at £5.00. The performances are at 

7.00pm on Thursday 8th and Friday 9th February 2024 in the main school hall.  
 

Tickets can be purchased via scopay, and collected from Miss Partington. Tickets will be sold on a 
first come first serve basis, and are expected to sell out quickly so please ensure you return this 
form as soon as possible. 

 
We do hope that you will be able to join us. As always, your support is very much appreciated. 

 
Should you have any questions – please direct them to myself at 

kmarsh@brentford.housnlow.sch.uk  
  

Yours faithfully, 

 
Miss Kirsty Marsh 

Lead in the Arts 
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